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The Final Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
So here we are, the final newsletter of the year! 

 
We are so proud of all the Reception children, completing their first year in school with such enthusiasm, they are ready 

for Y1! 

 
Well done to the Y6 Leavers as they embark on their next chapter to High School. We wish them every success in the 

future and thank all of Y6 for their contributions to school life during their time here.  
 

I just want to thank you all for your lovely messages, cards and gifts. I have been overwhelmed with your kindness and 

feel very blessed. 
The children did the most beautiful assembly yesterday, we had a fun picnic lunch followed by an afternoon ‘show’ in the 

marquee which was just delightful. 
Huge thanks to Fr Michael for making my Retirement Mass so special and it was lovely to see so many of you at the 

Celebration party last night. 
 

St Oswald’s is a special community, it embodies the true meaning of community ‘spirit’; it has been a privilege to serve as 

your Headteacher for the past 20 years. As I handover to Mr Hough I know the school will continue to grow, thrive and 
flourish. 

 
And finally… 

 

On behalf of the staff and Governors, we wish you all a happy and safe summer break.  
 

Best wishes 
  

Mrs Wood x 
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